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In this position paper, the American College of Physicians details new recommendations 
to protect patient access to care through the freedom to travel to seek medical care, the 
ability to receive prescription medication in the mail or via other shipping and delivery 
services, and to oppose efforts to criminalize the practice of medicine and restrict access 
to care. 
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